
The Urban League of Central Carolinas (ULCC) is excited to announce the following new
programs that are available to the community.  The range of programs offered can benefit
anyone in need of credit assistance, education and career development.
Join FICO and the Urban League of Central Carolinas at 6 pm on Wednesday, May 29 for
FREE access to your credit scores, one-on-one customized financial coaching and a
special guest address from Congresswoman Alma Adams.  This event will be held at
STEM Hall on the campus of Johnson C. Smith University (100 Beatties Ford Road,
Charlotte).  Free parking available and dinner will be provided. Click the link below to
RSVP today.
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ULCC has partnered with U.S. Bank to launch a Summer Banking Institute (SBI) in June
that will expose rising high school seniors to non-traditional roles in the banking industry.
This intense curriculum will be facilitated by U.S. Bank management executives through a
mentor/protegee program. U.S. Bank will fund student salaries, transportation and
program costs for this 8-week educational program.

Interested rising high school seniors can apply before May 30 by contacting Deidra
Sheppard-Calloway at 704-373-2256, ext. 213 or Deidra.Sheppard-
Calloway@UrbanLeaguecc.org.

RSVP Here
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It’s official! ULCC will launch a medical coding & billing training and certification program
in the fall to address the shortage of medical coders locally and nationally.  This program
will provide healthcare offices with highly skilled coders and billers who are capable of
navigating various insurance reimbursement requirements. The average salary for a
career in this field will provide a significant living wage for the clients that ULCC serves.
 

Click the link below to register for the July 9 information session.

Copyright © 2019 Urban League of Central Carolinas, All rights reserved.
You are receiving this email because you are an Urban League of Central Carolinas partner.

Register for the July 9 Information Session
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Our mailing address is:
Urban League of Central Carolinas

740 W 5th St
Charlotte, NC 28202-1408

Add us to your address book

Want to change how you receive these emails?
You can update your preferences or unsubscribe from this list.

Connected to Microsoft Exchange

ULCC New Programs - Credit Assistance, Training & Internships - ... https://ex.myhosting.com/owa/?ae=Item&t=IPM.Note&id=RgAA...

4 of 4 6/15/19, 11:41 AM


